
June 12, 2024

Federal Communications Commission
Authorization and Standards Division
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD 21046

Re: Change of Identification Authorization

Reference: FCC ID: XMR2023RG520NNA

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter grants authorization for D-Link Corporation to apply to the FCC for a change

in identification as specified under 47CFR Section 2.933 of the FCC rules. This

authorization applies to Quectel Wireless Solutions Company Limited module, FCC ID:

XMR2023RG520NNA.We are aware that D-Link Corporation intends to market the

above referenced product under FCC ID: KA2RG520NA1.

Sincerely,

__________________
Name: Jean Hu
Job Title: Certification Manager
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	我同意签署该文件，并承认数字签名的法律效力。




